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I am Neutral on [HB 2140]. 

 

Accolades are currently in order to address the current project costs from the State 

School Fund but good times are about to end. 

There may be an inherent weakness in reliance on updated property tax revenues. 

 

The lunacy relying on tens of thousands of additional housing units may influence a 

deleterious affect upon projected property tax revenues. 

More housing will bring in more students and therefore more project costs from the 

State School Fund. 

 

Further, the seditious embrace of Illegal Aliens from Biden's intentional failed border 

policy will also degrade the State School Fund. 

 

The cost of new schools to address increase in populations, current Property Tax 

calculations will not be able to pay for additional school district costs. 

 

A possible solution to solve the incoming tsunami of costs to the school districts is to 

wean  state departments away from the addictive influences of Lottery Funds and 

reallocate the necessary Lottery Funds to the State School Fund. Should there be a 

significant interruption in Lottery Revenues...Oregon will be justifiably screwed. 

 

Property owners are not going to sit idly by and watch their property taxes increase to 

pay for educating Illegal Aliens and or for the children arising from the looney-tune 

housing production strategies. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "Oregon needs to pull-in the Welcome mat." 

 

 


